
 

 

 

Termination of Convertible 
Securities Agreement 

PepinNini Lithium Limited (the Company) wishes to advise that on 16 
November 2018 the convertible securities subscription agreement with 
Bergen Global Opportunity Fund II, LLC, which was announced to the 
market on 14 May 2018, has been terminated by mutual consent with 
the investor, and no further funding advances will be made under the 
agreement. 
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ABOUT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited is 
a diversified ASX listed 
Exploration Company 
focused on exploring and 
developing a lithium brine 
resource and  production 
project in Salta Province 
Argentina within the Lithium 
Triangle of South America. 
The Company also holds 
strategically located 
exploration tenements in the 
Musgrave Province of South 
Australia.The company also 
holds a copper-gold 
exploration project in Salta 
Province, Argentina 
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CONTACT 
PepinNini Lithium Limited 
ABN 55 101 714 989 

Level 1, 6/68 North Terrace 
Kent Town SA 5067 
TEL:+61 (0)8 8218 5000 
FAX:+61 (0)8 8212 5717 
EMAIL: admin@pepinnini.com.au 
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